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Matters relative to benefit for St. Jude’s Children’s Hospital

SUMMARY:
Lynn Isham and Tammy Hatt have requested the temporary street closing of Main Street from

Taylor to E. First St. on May 25th from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. for a festival to raise funds for St.
Jude’s Children’s Hospital.

This event is in conflict with a separate request on the agenda for a cruise-in by the Crossville
Cruisers.

All events for street closings do require support from the Police Department and the Street
Department.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Consider request.
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